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June 14, 2021. 
. 

Last call!
We are desperately trying to get everyone’s commitment in before Sunday, June 20. If you have yet to submit your 
commitment, please use the enclosed self-addressed and stamped church envelope to include your commitment card; an 
extra one of which which is on the back of this newsletter for your convenience. If you’ve already made your commitment and  

thank you and if you don’t need the envelope please bring it back to church next week.

Turning point
In 1950 several families joined together gathering donations to start building our church. Were it 
not for their dedication we would not have had our church and been blessed by its many ministries 
for 71 years.

Starting All Over
We are starting all over just like in 1950. We must build a new church. This is what God has put upon us and His expectation 
is that we build it back better and bigger so that our church can be stronger and more effective giving his good news of 
Restoration to many.
These are critical weeks which will determine the future of our church for a generation. Thank you for 
your commitment to rebuild God’s church. You are history makers. Just like Joanie and Harvey 
(pictured to the right) were in their day at our church.

Reveal Sunday!
This coming Sunday (June 20) will be extremely exciting for all of us. This is when we will reveal the total commitment to the 
rebuild campaign. It will be a very special day in which we can all take ownership. How special it is to be part of something
extraordinary doing God’s kingdom work here on Long Island!

Celebrate the Challenge
Few churches have the opportunity to re build and get up to date adequate facilities. This is a huge 
challenge which will prove to be an immense blessing for so many for years to come.
Thanks for your commitment to serve the Lord making a difference in people’s lives.
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